
 

Size Range 
(Square 
Feet) 

Range (BDT per 
Square Foot) 

Using Materials Image 

15 - 50 20,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

10 - 20 5,000 – 10,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 50 3,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

50 - 100 20,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  



30 - 80 6,000 – 35,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 50 7,000 – 20,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

30 - 50 12,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 80 9,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 20 12,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  



20 - 100 11,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 100 7,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 30 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 30 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

10 - 50 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  



20 - 40 6,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 30 6,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 40 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 40 6,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 40 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  



20 - 80 6,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 100 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 100 6,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 100 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 120 6,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  



20 - 50 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 80 5,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 50 9,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 50 8,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

20 - 50 7,000 – 30,000 

BDT 

LED Modules, 
Aluminum Frames, 
Acrylic Sheets, Wiring 
and Connectors, Power 
Supplies, Control 
Systems, 
Weatherproofing 
Materials, Mounting 
Hardware.  

 

 


